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Drew Cowern

From: Sandy Currie <mrpoapresident@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2013 8:29 PM

To: Sandy Currie

Subject: Flood Warning Update - 8:15pm Oct 26, 2013

Oct 26, 2013 at 8:15pm 
  
To All MRPOA Members 
  
Up date to earlier water level/flood warning. 
  
The following message from the MNR was received from TML Fire Chief Richard Hayes, 
CAO Chris Wray and Mayor Alice Murphy. 
  
Thanks goodness these dedicated people are on the job and are good communicators! 
  
From: Vincent, Amanda (MNR) [mailto:Amanda.Vincent@ontario.ca]  

Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2013 03:15 PM 

To: Richard Hayes; Wray, Chris  

Cc: Collins, Anne (MNR) <anne.collins@ontario.ca>; Taylor, Steve (MNR) <steve.taylor@ontario.ca>  

Subject: Bala Flow Increase - Sunday October 26, 2013  

  
Hello Chris and Richard,  
  
MNR staff will be increasing flows from the Bala North Dam tomorrow, Sunday October 26

th
,  between 30-

40cms. After tomorrow’s flow increase total flows from the Bala dams will be in excess of 200cms. Water 

levels on all upstream lakes are high and again on the rise in response to the wet weather and saturated 

watershed conditions. There’s an additional 35-45mm of rain forecasted for October 31
st

 according to The 

Weather Network. Environment Canada is forecasting 60% chance of rain for the 31
st

.  
  
A Watershed Conditions Statement for Parry Sound District was issued yesterday afternoon.  
  
We are planning to begin log ops on the North dam around 11am. OPG is planning log ops at the Moon 

Dam and will be starting 1-2hours before us.  
  
Please contact me by email if you have any questions whatsoever.  
  
Best regards,  
  
Amanda Vincent  
A/ Water Management Technical Specialist 
Parry Sound District 
Ministry of Natural Resources 
705-646-5531 
  
MRPOA would conclude, based on this information, that the water levels above the Moon Chutes will 
continue to rise and the waters below The Chutes will continue to drop. 
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Those members with cottage docks or other items that are not yet secure for the winter may wish to take 
appropriate action. If you wish to have someone check your cottage, please contact me by email at 
sandycurrie@sympatico.ca or by telephone at 705.762.0714. 
  
DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS MESSAGE. USE THE EMAIL ADDRESS NOTED 
ABOVE. 
  
Regards, 
  
Sandy Currie 
President 


